
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
We are at a point where citizens are wondering if our democracy will survive. The decades of policies that 
have allowed the power and wealth to flow to the top had to reach a tipping point. The voice of the people 
was silenced while the donors and lobbyists had their ear. This revolving door between Wall Street, 
lobbyists, and legislators must end. 
 
There is much to do to bring back a government that works for all people. I hope it's still possible. 
 
J. Lang 
Bloomington, MN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


